
 

Classroom News   
Class Name:  Windsor  Term :  Spring 2 2019        Whole School Topic: On the move 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

This term we have been working very 

hard and have continued to do some 

great writing about our trips and 

experiences. We have been finding out 

about jobs in our community. We had 

a visit from a paramedic and a police 

officer and were able to ask some very 

sensible questions. We have learnt how 

important it is to listen to people who 

help us because they keep us safe. We 

learnt lots about the role of the police 

and paramedics.  

In maths, we have been using lots of 

words to do with length, shape and 

time. We have shown that we can 

sequence daily events, and some of us 

are doing really well with reading 

clocks. We have been comparing and 

ordering lengths and  

We have also been continuing to use 

money both in class and at the 

supermarket.  

In cooking, we have been developing 

our ability to follow instructions in 

recipes and have been writing our own 

recipe books. We have made some 

very tasty dishes.  

We have been working well as a team 

to prepare for the Agricultural 

challenge final in May. We are making 

a collage and some tasty recipes. The 

Farmers have been working hard on 

their diaries.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  

We loved taking part in experiments 

with ‘Boffin Jon’ for Science day. Ollie 

said that he was like Harry Potter!   

We went to Waterstones and were 

able to choose and pay for our own 

books for World Book Day. We enjoyed  
 

sharing the books with our friends and wrote some 

great reviews. Thanks for helping with all the great 

costumes! We won the prize for the best jokes on 

red nose day and our performance was made 

extra special with an appearance by Oliver as Mr 

Tumble!  

End of term – 5th April 

23rd April – first day back 

2nd May – Agricultural challenge.  

 


